
 

 

The Terang Relief Centre will relocate services as of 4:00pm 13th April. 

What should I do if I am concerned about my health? 
 
With the improvements in air quality, and very low Carbon Monoxide levels, the free 
community health assessment centre will remain in place until Friday 13 April 
(between 8am to 8pm), at the Terang Relief Centre, 129 High Street, Terang. These 
assessment services will then shift to local health services.  

If  you are concerned  ab out  your  healt h , o r  w ish  t o  get  your  carb on  
m onoxid e levels checked , you can  visit  Cob d en, Terang o r  Cam p erd ow n 
hosp it als f rom  8p m  Fr id ay 13 Ap r il.  

For access to local emotional support services please call South West Healthcare on 
5563 4000 or 5232 5180. They are offering free, confidential, professional support to 
individuals or families who have been impacted by the recent fires regardless of 
where you are located. No GP referral is required. 
 
For health advice and support you can call NURSE-ON-CALL on 1300 60 60 24, 
visit your GP for medical advice, visit your local health service or dial 000 
(Triple Zero) in an emergency.  

 
Community information 

 In relation to the peat fires, information will be displayed on the front windows of the: 
 Cobden Civic Hall  
 Terang Civic Hall or 
 https://emergency.vic.gov.au/relief/#recovering_from_a_bushfire  
  
 
For any Corangamite Shire Council assistance or fire recovery enquiries, a 
community information point will be open from Monday at the Keilambete room 
located within the Corangamite Shire,  Civic Centre, at 181 Manifold Street, 
Camperdown, or phone the Corangamite Shire Council on Ph:  55 937100 
 
For any police matters including relocation forms, please contact your local Police 
Station at: 
Cobden, Camperdown and Terang  

https://emergency.vic.gov.au/relief/#recovering_from_a_bushfire

